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November 14th, 2024 
 

NOTICE TO EMERGENCY SERVICES 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Regional Road 102 (Stanley Avenue)  
In the City of Niagara Falls 

 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE  

Monday, November 18th, 9:00 AM to Wednesday, November 20th, 6:00 PM 
 

Motorists and the general public are hereby advised that Regional Road 102 (Stanley Avenue) 
between Regional Road 101 (Portage Road) and Regional Road 57 (Thorold Stone Road) in the 
City of Niagara Falls will be closed to through traffic beginning on Monday, November 18th at 9:00 
AM until Wednesday, November 20th at 6:00 PM. 
 
The road closure is necessary to replace all warning systems at an existing rail crossing. 
 
The detour route for the closure is as follows: 
 
Regional Road 101 (Portage Road/Mountain Road) > St. Paul Avenue > Portage Road > Regional 
Road 57 (Thorold Stone Road) 
 
Emergency Services will not have through access during the closure. 
 
Any inquiries concerning this closure may be directed to Kevin Allan at (905) 980-6000 ext. 3267. 
 
Your co-operation and patience during this period of inconvenience will be appreciated. 
 
Please follow the public-facing website for Niagara Region Road closures 
www.Municipal511.ca for real-time information on road closures and construction 
updates. Municipal 511 share road information that connected directly to Google 
Maps and Waze and help Niagara Region, Local Area Municipalities and MTO to 
better coordinate local construction projects to minimize traffic disruption. 
 
 
Terry Ricketts 
Commissioner of Public Works  
Niagara Region 
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